
President’s Report  - March 18, 2023


Good morning Lushmeadows!


It seems as though the challenges keep coming in our little community yet we continue to face 
these with bravery, strength, and perseverance. This season has brought about some serious 
weather and we have all been impacted either by the heavy snow, the torrential rains, or the 
carnage of tree loss.


As an association, we have been impacted both on a personal level as well as a community 
level with the temporary loss of our clubhouse. During the initial snowstorm, a large tree fell 
and damaged the roof making it unusable until repairs can be completed. Hence the pivot to 
virtual meetings. Thank you to the community for the flexibility to do this and oddly enough, we 
could thank the COVID pandemic for the increase in these virtual platforms to accommodate 
when things go sideways.


We continue to seek volunteers to round out our Association committees and encourage 
homeowners to consider joining our team. We currently have vacancies on our nominating 
committee and member complaints committee. Our website committee is gearing up to 
revamp our website and is also looking for additional members to support this effort. Several 
committees are also being managed by board members at this time and could use additional 
support. If you would like more information, please contact the current committee chair.


As we move through the next few months, we will see yet again, recovery and rebound. We will 
survive this, we will overcome this, and we will overcome anything thrown our way. It is what 
we do, it is who we are, we are Mariposa Strong.


Thank you all for joining today and we look forward to when we can be in person again.


Alicia Finley

LMA Board President


